

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

24/09/2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



Mathletics Reception to Year 6

The Avalon PTA has kindly agreed to fund "Mathletics" for another year. This year, however, they have kindly agreed to fund access for all children within the school. Children from Reception to Year 6 will be able to access the Mathletics website using their unique code.

Mathletics offers a fun and interactive format to motivate children. Both 'practice in the curriculum' and 'Live Mathletics', used regularly, can consolidate learning. In order for children to benefit the most from the program, it is recommended that children use it for up to 1 hour each week. It is also recommended that this is done in short 20 minute bursts rather than prolonged usage. School staff will be monitoring usage and have the ability to send motivational messages to the children.

To motivate the children, Mathletics award credits and points. Bronze certificates will be awarded in class, whereas Silver and Gold certificates will be awarded during assemblies.

I have attached a reminder of your child's unique log on details.

If you have any questions regarding Mathletics please do not hesitate in contacting your child's class teacher via email.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Ashton **Deputy Headteacher**









